
 

 Peter Linden  

Outstanding Unit College Reserve Scouter  

The position of Unit College Reserve Scouter is fairly new; this may be the first award we've 

ever presented in that category.   

 

This individual started as a Boy Scout about seven years ago, and like many Scouts, he 

progressed through the ranks, earned his merit badges, participated in camping, volunteered 

for service projects, served as Senior Patrol Leader and finally attained the rank of Eagle Scout. 

But that wasn't enough for him -- after he turned 18 he didn't want to stop Scouting and 

wanted back in, so he registered as a Unit College Reservist and began coaching merit badges 

and attending meetings.  There has been an amazing amount of positive feedback regarding his 

service to the Scouts and the Troop from the parents, but what's most impressive is that he 

looks forward to one day being an "involved Scout dad" himself! 

 

For all he has done, Peter Linden of Lake Minnetonka District's Troop 424 in Excelsior is 

certainly an Outstanding Unit College Reserve Scouter. 


